Scott B. Peyton
P.O. Box 5
Greenwood, Va. 22943
Tel. # (540)456-6400
scott@jtsamuels.com

Mr. David C. Fields
Vice President, Eastern Area Operations
U.S.P.S.
475 L'Enfant Plaza, SW
Washington, D.C. 20260

April 6, 2012

Dear Mr. Fields,

I am writing in order to focus your attention on a very troubling recent development concerning current plans by the U.S.P.S. to redirect services away from and thereby downgrade our local Post Office in Greenwood, Albemarle County, Virginia (22943). Despite assertions by the USPS to the contrary, we as a community are absolutely convinced that these proposed actions will, in fact, lead to the ultimate full closure of our post office.

Please reference the enclosed letter which I have addressed to Mr. Patrick Donahoe, Postmaster General, U.S.A. This letter will clearly outline our concerns in some detail. We sincerely request that you, along with others in the USPS, reconsider your current plans as relates to changes at the Greenwood, Va. Post Office.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to our concerns.

Sincerely,

Scott B. Peyton